
 

 

Dear parents 

All parents are invited to an end of year party being organised by a group of Prep School parents: 

Date: Friday 7th July 

Time: 7pm 

Venue: Ramada Park Hall Hotel (Park Drive, Wolverhampton, WV4 5AJ) 

Tickets: priced at £33.00 per person and include a meal and entertainment. 

Please contact Mrs Atwal on 07909 913864 for more information and tickets, 

Please note, tickets need to be paid for in full by Thursday, 22nd June. 

Kind regards 

Sarah Archer 

Marketing Manager 

 


